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Everyone I know distrusts our state government and bills like this are the reason. 

Why are you even considering this? Do you not care at all about the lives and hard 

earned money of Oregon citizens?  

This is would be an outrageous raise in taxes and fees and a terrible burden to 

people. You are elected to do good for our welfare, not to be oppressive and rob us. 

Kill this bill!  


